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The West Bergholt Neighbourhood Plan 

The most important news this month is the progress that has been made in 
preparing for our Neighbourhood Plan. 

It is now your opportunity to be involved in how you wish to see your 
village develop in the future. 

 
The next issue of the Village Bulletin comes out to your home at the 

beginning of June. 
You will find a centre section containing the Neighbourhood Plan 

questionnaire. All village residents can take part in the plan by completing 
the questionnaire and putting forward their views. 

 
You can get extra copies of the questionnaire for other members of your 

household to complete.  
They can be obtained from the Post office or at www.westbergholt.net. 

 
An interactive online version will be available from |June 1st at 

http//www.westbergholt.net - click on the “Neighbourhood Plan” tag. 
 

 
Our village life in our hands 

Don’t miss this opportunity to be involved 

http://www.westbergholt.net/�

